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2 November 2020 
Parent events in Autumn 2 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are pleased to alert you to a range of parent events coming up in the remainder of the Autumn 
term, to which you are warmly invited: 
 

Event Year grp When/where How to sign up 
RWI parent meeting ​with Verity, Reception Achievement leader 
Learn how to use some of the ‘Read Write Inc.’ strategies so that you can 
support your child to improve their reading skills, as well as enjoy reading 
together. This is recorded, so can be watched at a convenient time.  

Reception WB 9 November, 
virtual recorded 
session 

No need – 
access will be 
given via parent 
mail 

Managing Challenging Behaviour parent workshop ​with Jacqui Summers and 
Cathy Basiel 
Find out how to develop effective strategies to support your child, share existing 
successful strategies and learn new skills to manage and improve behaviour at 
home and in school. This session will include a live question element via text 
chat, and will be recorded, so it can be viewed afterwards.  

ALL Tuesday 17 
November 1pm, 
virtually via Google 
Meets 

Sign up via 
parent mail 

Virtual coffee morning for parents of children with ASD ​with Karen Ayres 
Share understanding and successful strategies to support children, as well as get 
to know other parents of children with Autism Spectrum Disorder.  

ALL Thursday 24 
November 
9am via Google 
Meets 

Sign up via 
parent mail 

Online learning workshop ​with Lloyd Newey.  
Practical training and information sharing on how children use Google 
Classroom and ways to support and keep children safe in their online learning.  

 Week beginning 30 
November, virtual 
recorded session 

Sign up via 
parent mail 

EYFS Nativity  
This will be a recording of children telling the Christmas Nativity story, which is 
shared with their parents. Details to be confirmed.  

Nursery 
and 
Reception 

Week Beginning 14 
12 2020​, uploaded 
for viewing on EYFS 
Google Site 

No need – 
access will be 
given via parent 
mail 

Year 2 Carols Around the World  
This will be a recording of all year 2 children sharing songs that are sung to 
celebrate Christmas all around the world, which is shared with their parents. 
Details to be confirmed.  

Year 2  Week Beginning 14 
12 2020​, uploaded 
for viewing on year 
2 Google Site 

No need – 
access will be 
given via parent 
mail 

 
Virtual parent workshops can be watched live, but each session will be recorded, so it can be watched at a later 
time if convenient. There will be the facility to contribute text questions, which will be read and answered as 
much as time allows, live, during the session.  
 
There will be additional workshops arranged for the spring and summer terms, about which we will send out 
information in due course. Parents will also have the opportunity to suggest areas for content that will help 
them to best support their children, so look out for this in the near future.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Tijen Hassan 
Headteacher  

 


